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FW: 2050 summit

Historic Preservation Commission
Mon 11/4/2019 1:52 PM
To:  Intern, HPC <hintern@milwaukee.gov>

Prepare a COA for the a/c only, but it cannot be issued until tomorrow.

-----Original Message-----
From: Julie Solochek [mailto:jasolochek@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 1:46 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: 2050 summit

Tim and Carlen, 
I am withdrawing my application for the window replacement at 2050 n Summit Ave, Milwaukee 53202.
I am no longer interested in replacing them. 
However I still would like to have approval for the AC unit included in the application.
Thank you for your time. 
Carlen, you had mentioned you had names for contractors that can repaire windows. Could you forward
them to me.  
Sincerely, 
Julie Solochek

Julie Ann Solochek 
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